



PENILAIAN TENGAH SEMESTER GENAP MTs AL- AKBAR

Kelas : VIII (Delapan)
Mata pelajaran : Bahasa Inggris

Read the following text to answer questions 1 to 5

My worst experience happened on an airplane about five years ago. I flew from Medan to Balikpapan. When the plane took off, the wind was blowing, and it was raining hard. I was a little nervous. The plane was all right for about 30 minutes. I listened to the music on the airplane's radio. Many people talked. The stewardesses served drinks to the passengers. Suddenly, a lightning struck one of the engines. The plane dropped rapidly. Some people screamed, and the stewardesses fell. My heart beat very fast. I thought I was going to die. But after about 30 seconds, the pilot was able to start another engine. We landed safely. But, I will never fly again when the weather is bad.

1. The writer writes the text to tell the readers
 - A. his feeling about flying in a bad weather
 - B. why he was afraid of flying in the bad weather
 - C. how the plane was broken in a bad weather
 - D. the effect of the bad weather on the flying plane
2. What was the cause of the plane problem?
 - A. A careless pilot.
 - B. A bad weather.
 - C. A bad plane
 - D. A broken engine
3. How was the pilot?
 - A. Skillful.
 - B. Wise.
 - C. Simple.
 - D. Thoughtful.
4. The plane could fly again....one of the engines of the plane was struck by lightning.
 - A. So
 - B. Although
 - C. Because
 - D. But
5. What did the writer feel in the end?
 - A. He did not want to fly again in a bad weather.
 - B. He wanted to fly again anytime.
 - C. He did not want to fly anytime.
 - D. He wanted to use a ship to go to another city.

Read the following text to answer questions 6 to 10

I have got a funny experience last Sunday. It happened when I went to the mall with my younger brother.

That day, my brother and I went to the mall near our house. I wanted to buy a T-shirt. We left home after lunch. It was very crowded at mall because it was Sunday. Many teenagers hanged out there. We entered one of the fashion stores. I went to the T-shirt counter and selected the one that I was interested in. Suddenly, my brother saw one of his friends and he said he wanted to talk to him. I let my brother go and asked him not to go too far.

After paying for the shirt, I looked for my brother. I got a little bit angry because I couldn't find him easily. I went out of the store and looked for him everywhere. Finally, I saw the back of a boy with a T shirt like the one my brother wore. I came to that boy and pulled the shirt from behind. But that boy cried out. And when he turned around, I was so embarrassed as he was not my brother.

6. When did it happen?
 - A. Last Saturday
 - B. Last Sunday
 - C. Last Monday
 - D. Last Tuesday
7. The text tells us about ... experience.
 - A. A thrilling
 - B. An embarrassing
 - C. A happy
 - D. A terrible
8. The writer's brother might feel
 - A. happy hanging out with friends
 - B. bored waiting for his sister choosing the T-shirt
 - C. interested in joining his friend choosing shirt
 - D. lonely staying at the mall
9. The writer pulled out the wrong person's T-shirt because the writer might be....
 - A. Happy
 - B. Impatient
 - C. Dissapointed
 - D. Worried

Daily activity of Anita and her sister

My sister and I get up early every day. We make the beds and clean the house. We also help mother to prepare breakfast for the family. But before that we never forget to do some exercise.

10. What is the title of the short text above?
 - a. Daily activity of Anita and I
 - c. Daily activity of Anita and her sister

- b. Anita and her sister
d. Anita and I
11. We also help mother to prepare breakfast for the family.
a. Anita and her sister.
b. Anita and I.
c. Anita and her friend.
d. Anita and her mother.
12. Who get up early every morning?
a. Anita and I
b. Anita and mother
c. Anita and her sister
d. Anita and her friend
13. What does anita do before prepare breakfast?
a. make the bed
b. Do some exercise
c. clean the house.
d. cooking at the kitchen

Elephants

Elephants are the heaviest land animals. They are also intelligent and have good memories. Most of them live in Africa and Asia, such as in Lampung, Indonesia. They use their long trunks almost like an arm, to put food and water in their mouths. They eat grass and plants.

14. Where does Elephant live?
a. In the world
b. In the beach
c. in Africa and Asia
d. in America and Australia
15. What is the function of Elephant long trunks?
a. To breathing
b. to put food and water
c. to eat
d. to walk
16. What are they eat?
a. Meat
b. Fruits and vegetables
c. plants and vegetables
d. grass and plants
17. They are also intellegent and have good memories. The underline word refers to
- a. Elephants
b. The writer
c. the reader
d. the tiger
18. He-repairs-animal-the-regularly-cages.
1 2 3 4 5 6
a. 1,2,4,6,5,3
b. 1,2,5,6,4,3
c. 1,5,4,3,2,6
d. 1,5,2,4,3,6

Cleaning The Classroom

The boys and the girls are busy cleaning up the classroom. Udin is sweeping the floor. Siti is mopping the floor. Lina is cleaning the whiteboard. Edo is

putting the books back into the shelf. And Dayu is taking the rubbish to the rubbish bin outside.

19. What is Siti doing?
- a. Sweeping the floor
 - b. Mopping the floor shelf.
 - c. cleaning white board
 - d. putting the book back into
20. What is Dayu doing?
- a. Mopping the floor
 - b. Putting the books back into shelf
 - c. taking the rubbish
 - d. cleaning the whiteboard
21. Arrange this word below to be good sentences!
- They-about-the-talking-football-are-match
- 1 2 3 4 5 6 7
- a. 1,6,4,2,3,5,7
 - b. 1,5,6,4,3,2,7
 - c. 5,6,1,2,4,3,7
 - d. 5,7,2,1,4,6,3
22. Are-having-they-room?-meeting-teacher-the-in
- 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8
- a. 1,2,3,5,4,7,6,8
 - b. 1,3,2,5,8,7,6,4
 - c. 2,1,3,5,8,7,6,4
 - d. 2,1,4,6,5,7,4,8
23. returning-She-not-a book-is-the-library.-to
- 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8
- a. 2,4,5,1,4,7,6,8
 - b. 2,5,3,1,4,8,6,7
 - c. 1,2,4,5,3,8,6,7
 - d. 1,3,2,6,5,8,7,5
24. Siti is 12 years old. Hasan is 15 years old.
- From the sentence above, it means that
- a. Siti is older than hasan
 - b. Hasan is younger than Siti
 - c. Hasan is older than Siti
 - d. Siti is younger than Hasan
25. Surti and Wuni are sibling. Surti is older sisiter and Wuni is younger sister. Surti is 148 centimeters tall and Wuni is 145 centimeters tall. From that sentences, we know that
- a. Surti is the tallest than Wuni
 - b. Wuni is the smallest tan Surti
 - c. Wuni is taller than Surti
 - d. Surti is taller than Wuni